
 

Wellington Level 8 ∙ 44 The Terrace ∙ PO Box 388 ∙ Wellington 6140 ∙ New Zealand ∙ P +64 4 470 2200 
Auckland Level 10 ∙ AIG Building ∙ 41 Shortland Street ∙ Auckland 1141 ∙ New Zealand 

www.eeca.govt.nz ∙ 0800 358 676 

Joe  
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13 June 2024 

Dear Joe  

Re: Official Information Request: List of agencies with Datacom telecommunications 
contracts  

I refer to your official information request dated Tuesday 04 June for a complete list of government agencies 
that hold contracts with Datacom for telecommunication services (phone, email, cloud services, etc.). 

We have transferred your request to the Department of Internal Affairs (DIA). The information to which 
your request relates is not held by us but is believed to be more closely connected with the functions of the 
Department of Internal Affairs. In these circumstances, we are required by section 14 of the Official 
Information Act to transfer your request. 

Please note that the DIA can only provide a list of agencies that are consuming Datacom services via one of 
their Common Capabilities/Framework Agreements, or via their online ‘Marketplace’. This list wouldn’t 
include agencies independently contracted with Datacom. For information regarding agencies that are 
independently contracted with Datacom, these agencies would need to be contacted individually.  

I refer you to the OIA Directory (facilitated by the Ministry of Justice), for agency contact information: 
https://www.justice.govt.nz/about/official-information-act-requests/directory-of-official-
information/alphabetical-list-of-entries/ 

You will hear further from the DIA concerning your request. They can be contacted via OIA@dia.govt.nz  

Yours sincerely 

Olivia De Gregorio  

Advisor, Policy & Engagement 
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